
   
  
  
  
           

 
 

 
 

Another busy week at Lea Endowed with Year 1, Class 3 and Class 4 Parent Showcases taking place, 

all of which were a great success. Thank you so much to all who were able to join their child in class. 

Everyone seemed to really enjoy the learning challenges and I know the children will have loved having you 

working alongside them in school.  

Year 1 and 2 also had a fabulous trip to The Wild Boar Park. The children were delighted to be able to 

hold baby chicks and baby rabbits; the staff at the park commented that the children’s behaviour was 

wonderful. Year 5 had an exciting day at Ashton Community Science College yesterday, when Millie 

won an award for the most creative design of a bird. The children (and Mr Bateman) were astounded at 

seeing Millie’s trophy being created before their very eyes, using a 3D printer! Well done Millie, that is 

quite a prize and was definitely hot off the press! 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Awards 
Congratulations to Georgia in Reception who won my Good Manners Award last week. Georgia is a quiet 
member of our school family who has been noted for shining her manners and respectful attitude in and around 
school. Keep shining in Year 1, Georgia - we are very proud of you!  
 
                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
PTA School Disco Reminder  
Monday 22nd July -  6pm-7:30pm. Lea Endowed children only. Tickets are £3 per child and £5 per family (drink 
and snack included) NO PHONES FOR CHILDREN PLEASE.  
Grand Raffle 
A reminder that tickets will be on sale in the playground after school, most days, from the PTA for £1 a strip. Thank 
you to those who have already bought tickets. 

 

                  Thank you for your support, 

                                                          C Seagrave                                                                              

Reminder: Nelson Mandela / National 
Listening Day 

On Thursday 18th July we are celebrating 
Nelson Mandela and National Listening Day. 

You should have received your child’s 
sponsor form by now. Please support this 

fund raising to buy a new gazebo which will 
benefit all children in school. Children can 

come dressed in one or more colours of the 
South African flag for a £1 donation. 
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Our theme this half term is COURAGE 
 

***MAY DAY, MAY DAY! *** 
Important message 

The May Day Bank Holiday for 2020 has been changed by the 
government from Monday 4th May to Friday 8th May 2020.  
This has been confirmed by LCC today- we will update our 

Holiday Lists accordingly. 

REMINDER  
Leavers’ Service @ St Christopher’s on  

Sunday 14th July @ 9:30am 
Please make every effort to attend, as this is a special way 
to celebrate together, as a church school, the wonderful 

year that God has given us.  
 


